MEETING WAS CANCELLED DUE TO SNOW STORM NO MINUTES WERE TAKEN

RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 301 Iven Avenue Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 (610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 688-1238

William A. Colarulo Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White, Director of Finance; Stephen F. Norcini, Township Engineer; Steve McNelis, Co-Interim Public Works Director; Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community Development;

Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Deputy Chief Chris Flanagan, Officer Alex Janoski; Officer Pat Lacey, Officer Ken Piree, Traffic Safety Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking; Amy Kaminski, Traffic Engineer for Gilmore and Associates; Vera DiMaio and Lori DeNicola

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, MARCH 21, 2018, 10:00 AM.

NEW BUSINESS

- 1. Hill Top Prep's Thrill on the Hill 5K to be held on May 19th, 2018.
- 2. Traffic Lights throughout Township during power outages Folding signs
- 3. Parking concerns with Bryn Mawr Trust office building on Louella Avenue and surrounding streets
- 4. Saint Katherine of Siena School is requesting to hold their annual 5K event on May 12, 2018 from 9am to 10am.

OLD BUSINESS

See attached spreadsheet for pending issues